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 Fax: 843-782-3865                   
 
  
   

Dear Donor, 

 

Thank you for donating to the 7
th

 

Annual Back-To-School Bash! Your care for 

all of our Colleton County Schools’ students, 

represented by your donations, allowed us to 

distribute school supplies to 717 students on 

August 2, 2014. Because of you, those students 

will return to school prepared to excel! Please 

display the enclosed certificate of appreciation 

proudly because YOU HAVE MADE A 

DIFFERENCE! More details about the 

students who received supplies can be found in 

the chart to the right.  

The Back-To-School Bash Committee 

looks forward to working with you next year 

for the 8
th

 annual Back-To-School Bash, 

which will be held on Saturday, August 1, 

2015 at the Colleton County High School Gym. 

Additionally, you have been recognized on the 

UPLIFT website for your contribution to the 

Bash. You may access that acknowledgement 

on our website: http://bash.ccsdtitle1.org/2014-

bash.html. The Back-To-School Bash 

Committee has already begun planning for next 

year’s event. We will contact you again about 

the opportunity to contribute and be recognized 

in May/June of 2015.  

 

Thank you again! 

 

Shelby Elise Simmons, MAT 
Parent Involvement Coordinator 
Colleton County School District Title I Office 
200b South Jefferies Blvd. Walterboro, SC 29488 

E: SESimmons@ColletonSD.org 
W: http://uplift.ccsdtitle1.org 
P: 843-782-4522 x 3 
I/P: 40253 
F: 843-782-3865 

 

 

Back To School Bash 
Attendees 

Information Based on Sign-In Sheets for supplies,  
1020 students and parents signed in  

from 9am -12pm. 

Vendors: 17 
 Volunteers: 35 
 Total 

Parent/Students: 1020 
           Parents: 303 
           Students: 717 
 Lunches Served: 520 

 

   School: # Students % of Total 

BSECC 38 5.2% 

BES 34 4.7% 

CES 74 10.3% 

FHES 75 10.5% 

HES 71 9.9% 

NES 70 9.8% 

CCMS 160 22.3% 

CCHS 117 16.3% 

Not Reported 78 10.9% 

   

   Books Distributed:   811 
 

 

The Lowcountry Food Bank distributed over 

25,000 pounds of fresh produce free of 

charge at the bash to 284 families: 1,211 

people, 643 children; we extend our thanks 

to that organization and their volunteers. 
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